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PLYMOUTH LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 021/24

GENERAL DIRECTION

ORESTON NON-MOTORISED SAFETY LANE

1. This notice is a General Direction by the Kings Harbour Master Plymouth, on behalf of the Cattewater Harbour
Commissioners.

2. To minimise mutual interference between motorised vessels and other harbour users in the vicinity of the
Oreston Slipway, Cattewater (adjacent to Plym Yacht Club), a series of 5 Yellow Marker floats (unlit) have
been laid immediately south of the slipway (approximate position 50° 21.760’N, 004° 06.625’W) due south for
approximately 40m, creating a non-motorised safety lane adjacent to the sea wall.

3. To maximise harbour safety, users of motorised vessels are to remain to the west of this lane, to the seaward
side of the marker floats, as far as is safe and practicable.

 

Monday 01 Jan 2024 

R Giles 
King's Harbour Master, Plymouth 
 


